
Commemorative Benches 

on the OSU Research       

Forests 

Donate a bench to commemorate an individual, a group, or an event and 

support the OSU Research Forests Recreation and Engagement Program. 

Leave a legacy:  A handcrafted bench is placed along an official 

trail or at a popular destination where your family and other 

visitors can connect with the natural world. The funds you    

provide in your donation will support the Recreation and       

Engagement Program, which creates and maintains the trails in 

the OSU Research Forests. 

We supply the bench: Benches are         

handcrafted and installed by OSU Research   

Forests staff and volunteers, with a       

commemorative plaque added to each   

finished bench.  We work with you to find 

just the right location. 

For more information about                          

donating a bench, including available 

locations and donation pricing                      

information, contact: 

Jenna Baker  

Recreation and Engagement Manager 

jenna.baker@oregonstate.edu  

(541) 737-6702 


